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Dear Commissioners,

I preface my objection by pointing out that I am more than appalled by the ongoing faiiure
of decision makers to condemn and refuse expansion of coal and gas extraction in the face
of escalating evidence of the disruptive effects of fossil fuel emissions on our climate and
thus the wellbeing of our planet and all dependent life including ourselves. Now in my
late eighties, I am dismayed that it should be necessary to yet again register an objection
to yet more coal mining in disregard of the many and expert reports and concerns in
Australia and world wide.

That stated and I trust heeded,

I am writing to lodge my objection to the Glendell Continued Operations Project in the
strongest terms. I further support the Plains Clan of the Wonnarua People and their
objection to this dangerous project on their land.

I note that

o The Heritage Council has warned the Department of Planning that this project would
have 1rreversible and catastrophic impacts on heritage that is of state significance.

o The Heritage Council advised the Department it opposed Glencore’s proposal to
relocate the Ravensworth Homestead and advised them not to ignore the objections
of the Plains Clan of the Wonnarua People who say their ancestors were massacred
in the area in the 1820’s.

 This is important history that Australians need to respect and understand. Please act
to prevent it from being destroyed.

o Approving this mine extension will also be condemning the people of New South
Wales to intensifying impacts of climate change for generations to come.

» For its original greenhouse report, Glencore’s assessment admitted that the mine’s
development was consistent with global warming of approximately 3.4C by 2100,
which would have catastrophic consequences.

This project is not consistent with NSW’s climate change policy, the principle of inter-
generational equity nor the public interest.

Please reject it.
Yours sincerely,

Anne Reeves

24/3/2022

I have no connection with or made a recent donation to any political party, or commercial



interest.
I am happy for my submission to be listed under my name, subject to no contact details
being provided.





